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NETBALL SUPPORTERS’ GROUP REPORT 29/7/2014

The last meeting of the NSG was to be held last week. It was cancelled due to not enough attendees. We will
meet again in August.

2 teams, which will be going on tour to NZ in September, will be competing in the Vicki Wilson Cup in the
coming weeks. They have had 2 games so far.

A break-up breakfast for the season of netball was held in the last week of last term. It was great to see so
many brave the cold to share a wonderful breakfast together. Many thanks to Dr. Browning for joining us and
presenting on the morning. Medals were awarded to the 3'"s for winning the TAS Premierships, the Yr 12’s for
their contribution to netball at St. Paul’s & the Yr 6’s for their involvement in Junior TAS.
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